Re: [gbird] GBIRd Website; get in on the ground floor of the design!

Subject: Re: [gbird] GBIRd Website; get in on the ground floor of the design!

From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>

Date: 3/8/2017 1:48 PM

To: "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu)" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

CC: Claudio Uribe <claudio.uribe@islandconservation.org>, Sara Kaiser
<sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>, Emily Heber <emily.heber@islandconservation.org>, Sally
Esposito <sally.esposito@islandconservation.org>

Hey folks!

We've got a lot of folks available from 4-5Pacific on Tuesday, March 13...Please complete the doodle poll today if you
want to join us and that’s not going to work for you!

Cheers,

Heath Packard

Director of Marketing & Communications
Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

www.islandconservation.org
www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation
www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions
www.twitter.com/noextinctions
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ISLAND CONSERVATION

From: Heath Packard

Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 1:04 PM

To: gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu) <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Cc: Claudio Uribe <claudio.uribe@islandconservation.org>; Sara Kaiser (sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org)
<sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>; Emily Heber (emily.heber@islandconservation.org)
<emily.heber@islandconservation.org>; Sally Esposito <Sally.Esposito@islandconservation.org>

Subject: RE: GBIRd Website; get in on the ground floor of the design!

Gregg Howald participated on Wednesday’s call as well!
Sorry for the omission, Gregg!

Cheers,

Heath Packard

www.islandconservation.org
360.584.3051 (mobile)

From: Heath Packard
Sent: Saturday, March 04, 2017 2:37 PM
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To: gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu) <gbird @lists.ncsu.edu>

Cc: Claudio Uribe <claudio.uribe@islandconservation.org>; Sara Kaiser (sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org)
<sara.kaiser@islandconservation.org>; Emily Heber (emily.heber@islandconservation.org)
<emily.heber@islandconservation.org>; Sally Esposito <Sally.Esposito@islandconservation.org>

Subject: GBIRd Website; get in on the ground floor of the design!

Importance: High

Hey folks,

Claudio, Sara and | had another great GBIRd website pre-production conference Tony Piaggio, John Godwin, Royden
and Jacob on Wednesday.

We're trying for one more website pre-production conference with the remaining GBIRd leads and communications
and outreach subcommittee members...This is an important first step to ensure we're on the right path with our initial
designs and content development. Please complete the doodle poll below with your availability. I've tried to pick
times that will work for our friends in AUS & NZ...If you cannot attend this meeting, and you want your ideas in on the
ground-floor of the website design...do let me know and we'll set up a separate time to talk, 1:1. Please complete the
poll by COB Wednesday, Pacific time...

http://doodle.conm/poll/rmcbberiigbked9p

Best,

Heath Packard

Director of Marketing & Communications
Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

www.islandconservation.org
www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation
www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions
www.twitter.com/noextinctions
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